MEMO

June 21, 2022

Members of the Town Board:

I am requesting authorization for Maureen McKenzie to open a
budgetary account in the name of Harrison Hometown Heroes Banner
Account to be held in a trust and agency fund.

The Hometown Heroes Banners will be purchased by residents to hang
in town from May to November 2023 and each year thereafter. The cost
is $200.00 per banner (onetime) and a $25 maintenance fee each year
after.

Thank you.

Joe Mazzullo
CT



